
TŪHOE TERTIARY & ADULT 
EDUCATION CONTRIBUTIONS

APPLICATIONS ARE 
NOW OPEN FOR 2023
The 2023 round of Tertiary and Adult Education Contributions have been designed, by your 
Tūhoe Tribal Authorities, to reward and acknowledge personal contribution to your Hapū-
Marae for wider Tūhoe benefit.  Your Tribal Authorities have identified past contribution as 
the focus for this years’ Tertiary and Adult Education Contribution allocation.

To complete your application you must 
submit the following documentation: 

•	 Tūhoe Tertiary & Adult Education 
Contribution Application Form

•	 Proof of enrolment to study or 
acceptance letter

•	 Verified bank details of education 
provider and/or approved supplier

Want more information? Or need help with 
your application? Visit your Tribal Office 
now! You can download the 2023 Tūhoe 
Tertiary  & Adult Education Contribution 
Application pack from the Ngai Tūhoe 
website: www.ngaituhoe.iwi.nz/2023-
tuhoe-education-contributions

Get your applications in to your Tribal 
Authority before the closing date  
4pm, Monday 9 January 2023. 

Financial support for approved requests will 
be paid directly to the verified Education 
providers and/or approved suppliers

YOUR TŪHOE TRIBAL AUTHORITIES 
WISH TO SUPPORT YOUR EDUCATIONAL 
INITIATIVE,  AND ZEST FOR LEARNING 
BY REWARDING YOUR CONTRIBUTIONS 
TO YOUR HAPŪ-MARAE.

YOUR TARAIPARA CONTACT DETAILS ARE:

Waikaremoana Tribal Authority
P: 06 837 3987 
E: tari@wta.iwi.nz

Te Waimana Kaaku
P:  07 312 9659
E: korero@ngaituhoe.iwi.nz

Manawarū Tribal Authority
P: 07 366 3228 ext 324
E: office@manawaru.iwi.nz

Rūātoki Tribal Authority 
P: 07 312 9138
E: tehuinga@tkor.iwi.nz

http://www.ngaituhoe.iwi.nz

